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  The Strange Case of Origami Yoda (Origami Yoda
#1) Tom Angleberger,2012-08-07 In this funny,
uncannily wise portrait of the dynamics of a
sixth-grade class and of the greatness that
sometimes comes in unlikely packages, Dwight, a
loser, talks to his classmates via an origami
finger puppet of Yoda. If that weren’t strange
enough, the puppet is uncannily wise and
prescient. Origami Yoda predicts the date of a pop
quiz, guesses who stole the classroom Shakespeare
bust, and saves a classmate from popularity-
crushing embarrassment with some well-timed
advice. Dwight’s classmate Tommy wonders how Yoda
can be so smart when Dwight himself is so
clueless. With contributions from his puzzled
classmates, Tommy assembles this first case file
in the blockbuster bestselling Origami Yoda
series, written by Tom Angleberger, author of Star
Wars: Return of the Jedi: Beware the Power of the
Dark Side, and hailed by School Library Journal as
“honest, funny, and immensely entertaining.” F&P
Level: T F&P Genre: RF
  Harry Potter Origami Scholastic,2019 Experience
the Wizarding World with this deluxe origami
guidebook. Packed with step-by-step instructions,
you can learn to fold fifteen unique origami
pieces, including objects, creatures, and settings
straight from the films of Harry Potter.
  All Things Paper Ann Martin,2013-05-21 Make
decorative, simple do-it-yourself projects with
this friendly guide to paper crafting. You and
your family will love to spend hours making
beautiful paper art, jewelry, and decorations with
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All Things Paper. This easy paper crafts book
comes with simple-to-follow instructions and
detailed photos that show you how to create
colorful and impressive art objects to display at
home—many of which have practical uses. It is a
great book for experienced paper craft hobbyists
looking for new ideas or for new folders who want
to learn paper crafts from experts. Projects in
this papercrafting book include: Candle Luminaries
Citrus Slice Coasters Mysterious Stationery Box
Everyday Tote Bag Silver Orb Pendant Fine Paper
Yarn Necklace Wedding Cake Card Perfect Journey
Journal And many more… All the projects in this
book are designed by noted paper crafters like
Benjamin John Coleman, Patricia Zapata, and
Richela Fabian Morgan. They have all been creating
amazing objects with paper for many years. Whether
you're a beginner or have been paper crafting for
many years, you're bound to find something you'll
love in All Things Paper. Soon you will be on your
way to creating your own designs and paper art.
  Origami Toys Florence Temko,2012-12-11 Fold all
kinds of toys our of paper with this fun and easy
origami book. With easy directions and 22 origami
projects kids and parents alike will love this
paper folding book. If you have ever folded a
paper airplane you have already tried origami.
Origami is the craft of folding a piece of paper
into a recognizable object, using only your hands,
which is exactly how you made the airplane. Many
people are fascinated with origami and find it to
be a relaxing, yet challenging hobby. Origami Toys
contains a lot of practical information,
including: Step-by-step instructions How to make
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unique decorations How to create new designs How
to use different papers How to teach origami How
to use origami as an educational tool Origami toy
projects include: Monster Mask Jumping Mouse
Fortune Teller Dollhouse Gum Wrapper Chain
Football Game And many more!
  Not-Quite-So-Easy Origami Mary Meinking,2008-09
Now that you understand basic origami folds,
you're looking to practice those skills. This book
has mode3ls that will help you to just that. Learn
how to make a hopping frog, a gliding airplane, a
flapping crane, and more. Book jacket.
  Origami Tessellations Eric Gjerde,2008-12-18
Eric Gjerde demonstrates 25 of his favorite
tessellations and turns them into projects for
newcomers as well as experienced origamists. With
step-by-step instructions, illustrated crease
patterns, and how-to photos, you'll learn to
create these wonderful designs yourself. Eric's
first book covers the fundamentals of origami
tessellations, provides history, and describes
simple beginning techniques with detailed
illustrations and photographs. An extensive
gallery showcases tessellations folded by the
world's leading origami fine artists---inspiring
you to experiment, innovate, and eventually create
your own unique designs.
  Origami Activities for Children Chiyo
Araki,2012-11-27 Make simple origami-for-kids
projects with this easy origami book. Ideal for
home or school use, Origami Activities for
Children is a classic origami paper craft book
that includes fun projects organized by seasons
and U.S. holidays and offers varying levels of
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difficulty so that every child—from the origami
beginner to the experienced paper folder—will find
something of interest. Teachers will also find
this origami book to be a great help in their
classroom. Colorful examples, suggested grade
levels, time requirement, and necessary materials
have been included as teaching aids. There are a
total of 20 fun-to-do projects including three
types of boats for Columbus Day, Jack–O–Lanterns
for Halloween, Old Saint Nick and much more! Each
project has clear step-by-step instructions and
fully colored, easy-to-follow diagrams making this
affordable origami book a great way to learn
origami! This origami book contains: 64 page,
full-color book 20 fun children's origami projects
Step-by-step instructions Detailed diagrams and
drawings Origami brings out the creative and
imaginative skills of young children, while
requiring only the simplest materials. Kids will
love showing their friends and family all their
new origami creations. Origami projects include:
Jack O'Lantern Santa Claus Box with Valentine
Clown Carnation Flower And many more…
  Dog Origami Mary Packard,2016 From ancient
times, dogs have played many important roles in
our lives--as hunters, guardians, regal house
pets, and, of course, best friends. Learn
interesting details of each breed's history and
characteristics in the 80-page instruction book.
Then follow the step-by-step directions and
detailed diagrams to make each canine. The
specially designed folding sheets offer two
different fur patterns for each of the ten breeds,
allowing you to create twenty unique models. Wag
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more, bark less with this entertaining origami
kit!--
  Folding Hearts Sy Chen,2008-05-12 Origami master
Sy Chen shares his passion of paper folding
through 51 of his own delightful heart designs.
Ranging from simple to intermediate difficulty
level, he combines basic heart designs and the
color changing technique to make elegant heart
models. The heart shape is one of the most
powerful symbols that express love, and combining
the folded heart with other objects makes the
models speak for themselves. The author shows the
reader how to incorporate origami hearts into
letters, cards, and rings that can be used in
daily life. Folding can be playful and magical, as
action model hearts will not only amuse you, but
also stun your friends and audiences with endless
entertainment.
  Origami Boxes Florence Temko,2012-12-03 Create
origami boxes, bowls and containers with this easy
origami book. Origami Boxes presents a collection
of origami paper craft boxes from well-known
origami author and expert Florence Temko,
highlighting 24 original paper folding projects
that are sure to please children and adults alike.
Origami is the ideal craft for anyone who likes to
create with their hands. The paper craft projects
in this book can help you express your creativity
by folding wonderful containers out of single
sheets of paper. Origami Boxes features designs
for origami boxes that range from traditional to
unique, simple to complex. Each box is explained
with easy-to-follow diagrams and illustrated with
a photograph of the finished project. A section on
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paper folding techniques makes it easy to get
started, with special tips on how to adapt boxes
to different sizes and papers. This easy origami
book is sure to provide hours of entertainment for
both children and adults. This origami book
contains: 64 page, full-color book 24 original
origami projects Step-by-step instructions Color
diagrams and pictures Paper folding guide and tips
Use it to craft eye-catching origami for your
friends, to beautify your home—or as a wonderful
gift for paper craft lovers. All of the folds are
simple enough to be origami-for-kids projects and
are a great way to learn origami. None of the
projects require paint or glue so just grab some
origami paper and start folding right away!
Origami projects include: Classic Japanese Box
Five Happiness Bowl Star Candy Dish Money Basket
Gift Envelope And many more!
  Mind-Blowing Modular Origami Byriah
Loper,2016-10-11 Modular origami is the latest
craze in paper folding! These three-dimensional
models are created from a number of small pieces
of paper that are easily folded and then cleverly
fit together to form a spectacular shape. They
range from paper polyhedra to bristling buckyballs
that are reminiscent of sea urchins—to ornate
flower-like spheres. Each piece of paper is held
by the tension of the other papers—demonstrating
the remarkable hidden properties of paper, which
is at the same time flexible but also strong!
Author Byriah Loper has been creating modular
origami sculptures for just five years, but in
that time, he's pushed the upper limits of the art
form with some of the largest, most complex
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geometric paper constructions ever assembled.
While many geo-modular origami artists focus on
creating dense floral spheres, Byriah has
pioneered the open, linear wire frame approach,
which results in a very complex-looking model that
reveals the interior of its form. He exhibits his
sculptures annually at the Origami USA convention
in New York, and was recently a featured artist at
the Surface to Structure exhibition at the Cooper
Union gallery in the East Village. A great way to
learn origami, the easy-to-follow diagrams and
step-by-step instructions in this book show you
how to fold the paper components and then assemble
them to create 22 incredible models. Each model is
a new challenge, and the paper sculptures you
create look fantastic on your desk or shelf!
  Easy Origami for Kids CICO Kidz,2024-01-09 Easy
Origami for Kids is a wonderful introduction to
the incredible Japanese craft of paper-folding,
with 35 fun projects that are sure to impress
family and friends. Origami is a great first craft
for young children to try alone—it only requires
paper and doesn't use any sharp objects or messy
materials—and with Easy Origami for Kids, children
can learn how to make all sorts of origami models,
from amazing animals and things that fly to
dazzling decorations and gorgeous gifts. All the
projects are broken down into clear, illustrated
steps, demonstrating every fold, and there are
helpful arrows showing which way to fold the
paper. There are also skill ratings for each
project, so children can start with an easy
project and then move on to something a bit more
challenging as their origami skills improve, until
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they are easily impressing friends with their
paper-folding creations.
  Origami Airplanes Florence Temko,2012-12-11 Make
fun and easy paper airplanes with this great
origami for kids book. Origami Airplanes is a
paper craft book that presents a collection of
unique origami airplane models from well-known
origami author and expert Florence Temko. These 3D
paper designed airplanes are great for paper
folders of any skill level and is a favorite craft
book among children and adults alike. each paper
airplane is explained with easy-to-follow diagrams
and illustrated with a photograph of the finished
origami project. An introduction to paper folding
techniques makes it a great book to learn origami
and a section on how to design your own paper
airplanes opens up endless possibilities for your
own creativity. This origami book is sure to
provide hours of entertainment for both children
and adults. This origami book contains: Full-color
64 page book 20 original origami airplane projects
easy-to-follow diagrams Folding tips and
background Fun and accessible for both the paper
crafts novice and the more season paper folder,
this wonderfully giftable origami book gets you
started right away and is a great value. Origami
airplanes include: Blunt Nose Plane Global Flyer
Wind Darter Concorde Helicopter and many more…
  Tomoko Fuse's Origami Art Tomoko Fuse,2020-05-19
Tomoko Fuse has been one of the world's premier
origami artists for more than 35 years. This
beautifully photographed book examines the three-
dimensional geometric designs she is famous for.
Fuse, often referred to as the queen of origami,
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discovered the art of folding paper at just seven
years old. She has come a long way since then,
having had her work highlighted in exhibitions
around the world, including Paris Origami
(Carrousel du Louvre, 1998), On Paper (Crafts
Council London, 2002) and her solo show Yorokobi
(Bauhaus Dessau, 2004). In addition to teaching,
folding and writing, she also collaborated with
designer Denis Guidone for Milan Design Week 2018
and was a featured artist in Nova's episode The
Origami Revolution (February, 2017). An artistic
anthology of her most impressive work, Tomoko
Fuse's Origami Art can serve multiple purposes: as
inspiration for an experienced origami folder; as
a truly impressive coffee table book for the
artistically-minded; or as a push for intermediate
folders to try their hand at modular origami
models.
  Origami for Beginners Florence Temko,2012-06-05
Make simple and fun paper craft models with this
easy origami book! World renowned origami author
and expert Florence Temko brings you Origami for
Beginners, a her collection of her most simple and
user-friendly designs. Experience the thrill of
creating delightful origami objects from a single
sheet of paper. Develop your creativity. Enhance
your dexterity. Origami for Beginners teaches you
how to make over forty simple-to-fold origami
objects—from jumping mice to adorable kittens to
beautiful Christmas ornaments and greeting cards.
Origami is an ideal activity for children since
paper folding develops dexterity and creativity.
Origami is also a craft based on a few fundamental
3D folding techniques, so Origami for Beginners is



11

a useful starting point for fans of all ages and
abilities. Although this book is aimed at origami
beginners, it contains projects suitable for
origami fans of all ages and abilities and is the
perfect book for all those who enjoy making things
with their hands. This origami book contains: 32
page, full-color book 36 fun origami projects
Step-by-step directions Colorful diagrams and
pictures Use it to craft eye-catching origami for
your friends, to beautify your home—or as a
wonderful gift for paper craft lovers. All of the
folds are simple enough to be origami-for-kids
projects and are a great way to learn origami.
None of the projects require paint or glue so just
grab some origami paper and start folding right
away! Origami projects include: Diamond Base
Pirate's Hat Tropical Fish Skyscraper Layered Card
Sunburst And many more…
  Making Origami Toys Step by Step Michael G.
LaFosse,2001-12-15 Imagine how delighted kids will
be to make their own toys. Through clear, step-by-
step instructions, this book shows students how to
make origami darts, spinners, and even an origami
jumping frog! This engaging book also teaches kids
how to play different games using their homemade
ten pins or �scoopy ball.�
  Complete Pleats Paul Jackson,2015-09-14 Paul
Jackson‘s major new title Complete Pleats is the
most comprehensive book about pleating on the
market. It explains how pleating systems can be
stretched, compressed, flared, skewed, multiplied,
and mirrored, showing how from simple ideas, a
huge number of original pleat forms can be
created. Each technique is explained with a series
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of step-by-step photographs and line
illustrations, enabling the designer to work
through the basic principles of pleating and then
adapt them to their specific needs. Complete
Pleats also features more than 60 examples of
pleats from the worlds of architecture, fashion,
and product design. Paul Jackson has taught
pleating techniques to students of Fashion Design
for 30 years, in both paper and fabric. Complete
Pleats is the definitive practical guide for
anyone wishing to create and make pleats. The book
includes a DVD featuring 23 videos of pleating
techniques.
  Origami Book for Beginners Angelica
Lipsey,2021-02-02 Are you a lover of creativity
and innovations? Do you or your kids have a thing
for handcrafts? Are you looking for a
comprehensive guide to making origami crafts? If
so, then read on… This book, Origami Book for
Beginners, is a treasure you shouldn't let slip
you by. Creativity is one of the very tough things
to build in life. Anyone could learn languages,
technical handcrafts, and digital skills if they
put their mind to it, but becoming a master at any
of these things requires a high level of
creativity. Even being the master in your field
and place of assignment involves a level of
creativity. Now, you will be wondering how you can
build your creativity. Origami is one definite way
to build creativity. The craft involves hands-on
activities that improve your mental comprehension,
assertion, and logical abilities. It is more than
paper folding, as many presume. Origami is paper
magic or transformational craft. It involves the
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practice of art using paper. With just your hands
and some pieces of paper, you can make magical
crafts. This is one cheap and simple craft that
you can also earn good money from if you are
devoted to learning and dedicated to practice.
This book isn't for only professionals who want to
improve their skills and hone their creativity. It
is also for those who wish to learn geometry and
build their calculative abilities. If you know
anyone struggling with mathematics, geometry, or
science-related subjects, you should introduce
this book to them. Origami has so many benefits
than your fingers can number, which I cover in
detail in this book. But that's not all, within
the pages of this book, you will; 1. Be more
acquainted with what origami entails and its
historical timelines. 2. Get to know how origami
is applied to several areas of discipline. 3. Be
familiar with the terms associated and used in
origami art. 4. Be exposesd to the tips and
techniques used in origami art that will set you
on your way to becoming an expert origamist. 5. Be
enlightened on the tools and materials needed to
get you started in origami. 6. Educated on the
basic folds used in origami, and the common
origami bases used in paper folding. 7. Get
started with making beautiful origami crafts with
the aid of the 25 origami project ideas discussed
in this book with step-by-step instructions and
graphical illustrations to guide you along the
process. …And a whole lot more! What more are you
waiting for? Hone your creative abilities, and
build your paper folding skills with this
beginner's guide to origami. To begin your journey
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to making paper folding crafts, simply grab a copy
of this book RIGHT NOW.
  Easy Origami Mary Meinking,Chris Alexander,2010
Provides step-by-step instructions for easy
origami models, including a drinking cup, a
spinning top, and a fortune-teller--Provided by
publisher.
  Fold-along Stories ,2001 12 short stories
illustrated by 12 easy origami models.
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